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MAYOR’S MESSAGE

Thank you to all who took 7 i Y
the time to view and have o
their say on Council’s
2023/2024 Proposed
Budget. All feedback
received will assist
with the development
of the 2023/2024 Budget.
Meanwhile, efforts to repair Council-
managed roads damaged by the
October-December 2022 floods
continues, with work associated with
the first of 12 works packages
underway in the Mincha and
Macorna areas.

Kind regards,

Mayor Charlie Gillingham

IMMUNISATION SESSION
WEDNESDAY, 7 JUNE

KERANG (10.30am — 12 noon)
NOTE: Bookings for Council
immunisation sessions are essential,
which can be made by phoning

(03) 5450 9333.

For more details, please visit
Www.gsc.vic.gov.au/

immunisation

COUNCIL MEETING

The next Meeting of Council will

be held on Wednesday, 28 June 2023
at the Kerang Senior Citizens Centre,
starting at 10am. Interested
members of the public are welcome
to attend.

A recording will be available at
Www.gsc.vic.gov.au/meetings no
later than 24 hours after this
meeting.

Residents can submit questions to
Council for consideration during
Question Time by completing a form
at www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime
by 8.30am the day before each
meeting.

EMPLOYMENT VACANCIES

e Cleaners (Kerang) — Part-time
positions available

e Outdoor Worker — Short-term
casual

e Aquatics Operations Officer —
Permanent full-time

e Early Childhood Educator
(Kerang) — Temporary part-time

e Kindergarten Teacher - Casual

For more information, please visit
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs

HAVE YOUR SAY

e Draft Gannawarra Urban Growth
Strategy (feedback accepted up
to 5pm Friday, 16 June)

For more information and to have

your say, visit

WWWw.gsc.vic.gov.au/yoursay

WWW.gsc.vic.gov.au
Patchell Plaza, 47 Victoria Street

Kerang VIC 3579
Phone (03) 5450 9333

PUBLIC HOLIDAY CLOSURE
Council’s services will be closed on
Monday, 12 June 2023 for the King's
Birthday public holiday.

For after-hours emergencies, including
animal/livestock matters, please call
Council’s on-call service on 0409 022 920.

2024 KINDERGARTEN
EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST
Expressions of interest for Council’s three-
year-old and four-year-old kindergarten
programs for 2024 are now open.

To assist with planning for next year,
parents and guardians of children eligible
for either program are encouraged to visit
Www.gsc.vic.gov.au/enrolments or contact

the Gannawarra Shire Children’s Centre on
(03) 5452 1357 to complete an Expression
of Interest.

KERANG CBD
REDEVELOPMENT - STAGE 3

Work associated with Stage 3 of the
Kerang CBD redevelopment continues.
Storm water and town water main works
along Victoria Street between Scoresby
Street and Victoria Square have finished,
with work to improve kerbing along this
section of road underway.

Motorists are advised that car parking
along Victoria Street is reduced due to
these works, but businesses are still open.
For more information regarding the Kerang
CBD Redevelopment, please visit
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/KerangCBD

FLOOD DEBRIS DISPOSAL

Residents needing to dispose of materials
damaged by the October-December 2022
floods can do so for free at Council’s
transfer stations until 30 June 2023. For
details regarding opening hours and
transfer station locations, please visit
WWw.gsc.vic.gov.au/waste

CONNECTING GANNAWARRA
PROJECT UPDATE

Community meetings regarding the

Connecting Gannawarra project are

occurring on the following dates:

e Wednesday, 7 June: Leitchville Rural
Transaction Centre (6pm)

For more information, please visit

www.gsc.vic.gov.au/ConnectingGannawarra
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